HOLY REDEEMER PARISH NEWSLETTER

19th January 2020 - Second Sunday in Ordinary time

Parish Priest: Fr Chris McGuinness SPS
Tel. 01753 578328

Permanent Deacon: Rev. Michael Ossei-Williams
Parish Website: http://www.holy-redeemer.co.uk
Parish Email: hredeemerparish@gmail.com
Chair of Parish Council: Angela Hairs

Safeguarding Officer: Bernadette Grogan 01753 693964

SERVICES THIS WEEK		
Sunday	19 th Jan	9.00am Margaret D'Souza RIP
		11.00am Concetta Presta RIP (Birthday), Maria Sciavilla RIP (Anniv)
Monday	20 th Jan	9.00 am Mass
Tuesday	21 ^{s†} Jan	No Mass
Wednesday	22 nd Jan	7.15 pm Liturgy of the Word/Holy Communion
Thursday	23 rd Jan	No Mass
Friday	24 th Jan	No Mass
Sunday	26 th Jan	9.00 am Parish Intention 11.00am John, Yvonne, Karen and Martha Mascarenhas RIP

Collections

Loose £218.18 Envelopes £273.50 Total £491.68 S/orders £198.75.

Baptism Course

The next Baptism course begins on Monday 10^{th} February at 7.30 in the meeting room. There are forms at the back of the Church. Please hand in your completed registration forms either to Fr Chris or Deacon Michael.

Appointment of New Bishop

The Holy Father has appointed **Canon David Oakley**, a priest of the Archdiocese of Birmingham and currently rector of St Mary's College, Oscott, to be the thirteenth Bishop of Northampton.

Cardinal Vincent Nichols will celebrate the Episcopal Ordination of Bishop Elect David in Northampton Cathedral at 11.00am on the Solemnity of St Joseph, 19th March 2020. Bishop Peter Doyle rejoices in this good news. The Bishop has worked closely with Bishop Elect David during his seven years as rector of the seminary at Oscott, and knows him to be a man of faith and prayer, and a pastoral priest and wise teacher. Bishop Peter joins the priests and deacons, and the religious and people of the Diocese of Northampton in giving thanks to God and welcoming Bishop Elect David and praying for him as he prepares for his ordination as Bishop.

Letter of thanks from the Catholic Workers Farm

Please see the letter of thanks from Scott at the Catholic Workers Farm on the notice board. The donation from the parishioners of Holy Redeemer Church will be used to install a new oil burner as the current one is around 40 years old. Thank you for your generous donations and for helping Scott to continue this very worthwhile work.

Quiz Night

Our fundraising Team will be holding a Quiz night on 22nd February 2020 at The Holy Family Parish Centre, Langley starting at 7.30pm. Please join us for what promises to be a fun filled evening where you can test your knowledge and at the same time help support our Parish. Teams will be limited to a maximum of 6. Tickets for the event will be £5 per head and will include a light snack. For tickets, please contact Angela on 07889 931818.

Confirmation Programme

The Confirmation programme continues this week and the next class is on Thursday 23^{rd} Jan at 7.00pm.

New rotas

There are new rotas for both cleaning and flower arranging. The new lists can be found at the back of the church. Thank you to everyone who helps with these roles.

Rotas for Sunday 26th January 2020

<u>Sun 9.00am</u>

Readers: R. Burrough, D. Menezes

Eucharistic Ministers: J. Coutinho, S. Maramangalam, B. Grogan

Sun 11.00am

Readers: L. Williams, T. Ladell

Eucharistic Ministers: E. Carvelho, S. Waweru, J. Carey